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Good morning Sarah, 
 
Thanks for clarifying the details for the variation of condition. 
 
If there are no proposed changes to the drainage details for condition 11, 12 & 13 we will have no comments to 
make. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 

Shireen Lawrenson  
Senior Planning Analyst 
Planning, Landscape and Ecology 
Asset Management 

   Email: Planning.Liaison@uuplc.co.uk 
M: 07901111401 
unitedutilities.com 
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